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Sweden – Christmas 

gifts 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

What a great joy for us at SB Foundation to send so may lovely Christmas 

presents to the children in our partner countries! Here you can see a few of 

them. The ten dolls (above), now on their way to Moldavia, have beauty-

ful, hand-knitted clothes thanks to Maj and Birgitta.  They say that they 

have had so much fun while they were working on these together. Two 

friends in the province of Dalecarlia (Dalarna), Birgitta and Kerstin, have 

also been knitting, as have people at Djura Stickkafé (Djura knitting café).  

They made hats, socks, and blankets. And Barbro has made pillows and 

bags. What creative joy! And a whole lot of puzzles came from Tove and 

Agneta. Many toys and even stuffed animals have been donated. All this 

will be going with a truck scheduled to leave Stockholm for Romania on December 19.   

 
 

Happy Advent wishes to each and everyone from us on the Board of SB Foundation, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger___________________________________________ 
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